
Dear Family,  
 Welcome to 1st Grade and the 2022-2023 School Year!  We hope your sum-
mer was full of excitement and adventure.  We are looking forward to a great 
year together.  We know that last year was challenging and different, but we are 
so excited for a new school year.  We plan to build on the skills your child acquired 
in kindergarten and introduce new concepts and tackle challenging tasks.   
 Once school begins you will be receiving a parent handbook that explains 
our schedule, expectations and ways you can become involved at our school. En-
closed you will find a supply list that lists the supplies needed for 1st grade. Please 
send these to school with your child on the first day of school.  Communication is 
extremely important in the success of your child.  Please remember that we are 
always available to help in any way that we can.  Feel free to ask questions and 
be a positive voice in our school community.  We look forward to seeing you 
throughout the school year!   
Sincerely, The 1st Grade Team—Mrs. Goldberg, Ms. Millet, and Mrs. Vane 
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